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Tuesday 7th  February 2017 
 
 
To Parents and Carers of Children in Key Stage 2 
 

READING AT HOME 
 
In school, we have been talking to your child about the importance of reading at home and recording 
these reads in their reading journals.  
 
As part of your child’s homework, it is expected that children are completing at least 4 sessions of 
reading a week and recording which books they read in their reading journals. These journals are 
then collected in once a week by your child’s class teacher and checked. Where possible we expect 
the children to record their own comments in their reading journals before being signed by an adult 
at home.  
 
Every time your child completes 10 reads, they are given a raffle ticket which is entered into a prize 
draw. This gives the children an opportunity to win their own book.  
 
As you are probably aware your child’s reading ability will dictate their academic outcomes in the 
future and if they are not reading at the expected level for their year group this will disadvantage 
their learning in other subject areas. 
 
We would greatly appreciate your support at home to ensure that this part of their homework is 
being carried out as required and that reading journals are in school on a daily basis. 
 
Thank you for your continued support with your child’s education. 
 
 
Joanne Beer 
KS2 Phase Leader 
 


